
Lisbon, May 11, 2013. Just back home from a few days in Ireland, 
country number 67 on my list (check out the page Project 100 to see what 
this means). The “objective” was to “do” the Ring of Kerry and to visit the 
cliffs of Moher. This trip was somewhat different from most of my previous 
ones: normally I drive either my motorcycle or my 4WD to get there, this 
time I took the plane and rented a car locally; and normally I travel alone, 
this time I had the company of my cousin Luis. …and we ate, drank beer, and 
listened to traditional music in absolutely fantastic pubs, and then stayed in 
equally charming little B&Bs. The only way to truly “see” Ireland. (For a few 
photos of this journey, see below.) 

The next trip will be a family thing back to the US for our daughter’s 
graduation from HS. That’s it; you heard it right: graduation! Time just 
keeps on flying by. 

Other than that, we have begun dealing with the upcoming move from Lisbon 
to Washington, DC for Lucy’s next assignment. It is absolutely incredible but 
our days here in beautiful Lisbon are about to end…! 

...And that’s pretty much it for today, folks! Stay tuned to the next one. 
Jorge. 

 

http://wsm.ezsitedesigner.com/page4.html

